
 

 

 

 

 

University of Scranton Student Attends Highly Selective IMA Student Leadership Experience 

For the second year in a row, a University of Scranton student was selected for the 
Institute of Management Accountants (IMA) Student Leadership Experience. This 
highly-selective program included only five students from the around the world.  
Nhu Nguyen of New Tripoli attended the IMA’s Student Leadership Experience in 
Orlando, Florida, in February. 
 

The annual event provides students with the unique experience to actively participate in 
the organization’s governance process. In addition to attending in the IMA’s Global 
Board of Directors Meeting, Nguyen participated in meetings for the Committee on 
Ethics and the Volunteer Leadership Committee. She also watched a presentation on 
“Big Data and Analytics” and toured the Rosen Shingle Creek facilities. 
 

“I not only had an opportunity to learn more about the IMA, but I also got to experience 
how passionate and dedicated the members are to the accounting profession and student 
development. There was a great amount of support and friendship between members, 




